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May 16, 2019 

Mr. Mike McCrum 
Bureau of Land Management 
222 West Seventh Avenue, #13 
Anchorage, Alaska 99513-7504 

Re:  Baseline Monitoring Work Plan Approval 
Red Devil Mine 

Dear Mr. McCrum: 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received and reviewed 
the Final Work Plan, 2019 Groundwater and Surface Water Baseline Monitoring for the Red Devil 
Mine, prepared by Ecology and Environment, Inc. and dated May 2019. This work plan 
outlines the groundwater and surface water sampling events that will be conducted in the 
spring and fall of 2019. This work plan is approved in accordance with 18 Alaska 
Administrative Code (AAC) 75.335(b).  

If you have any questions regarding this site, you can reach me at 907-766-3184, or via email at 
annemarie.palmieri@alaska.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Anne Marie Palmieri 
Project Manager 

Electronic cc: 
Mark Longtine, Ecology & Environment, Inc. 
Matt Wilkening, Environmental Protection Agency 
Patty Burns, Alaska Department of Natural Resources 




